Smoke Signals... From the McKinneys
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July/August 2024

Dear Prayer Partners,

We have been back in Tacoma forr six months, and we are starting to see visitors
coming. Many folks who used to attend Tacoma Indian BC are also returning. We thank God
for all of them. Pray that those visitors will hear the word of God & be born again.

We appreciate all who prayed for our niece, Ashley Miller. She was placed in Hospice
back in July; she passed away at her home on August 10t. We are thankful that we were
able to be there with our family at her passing. Praise God, she has a new home in Heaven
cancer free! Continue to pray for her husband, two children, mom, dad, brothers, sister,
family and friends. | had the hard task of conducting her funeral as over 400 people were in
attendance. She was a nurse at one of the Choctaw Nation Indian clinics. She was only 38
years old, yet she touched many lives and hearts of all who knew her.

One of the men in the church in Tacoma took care of the services while we were
away. We are grateful for Bro Mike Sims and his willingness to keep the church open.

As you all know, we have been working on improvemerts on the church and also on
our home. There is always something else that we would like to see done to both. We need
Holy Spirit discernment in knowing what to do next. Our main desire is to do more door
knocking and passing out tracks. We also want to go to the coast to see if we could have
weekly Bible studies with other tribes. Pray with us about the work here in Washington
state. We are not as young as we were when we came here in 1988, but the desire is still the
same. We want to reach our people for Christ sake! Matthew 9:37-38 says, “Then saith he
(Jesus) to his disciples, The harvest truly is plenteous, but the labourers are few: Pray ye
therefore the Lord of the harvest, that he will send forth labourers into his harvest.” -

We thank you for your faithful prayers and support. We love and appre-ciate you all.

If you prefer to receive our letter by e-mail, please e-mail my wife at
regmckinney55@gmail.com. We have received word that some churches have not received
our letter, so we want to make sure we are sending it to the correct e-mail address. Thank
you for your help in this matter. I can still be contacted at my yahoo e-mail address as well.
We look forward to hearing from you. -

In His service,

Bro Larry Mc}(inney & Mrs. Regina
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